
Dates:  

Coffee morning week - 5th - 10th July  

AGM - 22nd July at 7.30pm at the Brook max of 30 people.  

End of term - 22nd July  
 
Summer working parties - painting and odd jobs etc (DATES TO FOLLOW) 

Start of term - Thursday 9th September  

London Olympia Horse show - 19th December  (Tickets on sale contact Peggy 
for info).  

A busy busy month!  

We are thinking of those that are still suffering from covid or non covid related 
illnesses we wish you all a speedy recovery and let us know if we can help in any 
way.  

Competitions  
All the regional competition virtual entries are  done in the Dressage, countryside 
challenge, showjumping and showing  a grand total of 35 entries plus some extra 
art!  We done to all - you all looked very smart a great effort.  
A reminder to riders to please pay Peggy for entries. We look forward to hearing 
the results soon.  
 

Coffee morning  
We will be unable to run in it’s usual format so this is our idea - we hope that you 
all can support us in the usual way.  
Our idea is to have coffee and cakes served at the Brook the week of the 5th - 
10th July 10- 2pm Monday Wednesday Thursday Saturday (10-12). We will run 
our usual raffle and would like all members to supply cakes buns and biscuits for 
sale home made or otherwise! 
It will be an opportunity to come and meet other riders and supporters etc. We 
will need people to help with coffees and meet and greet please.  
 

SEIB Awards 
We haven’t yet heard about outcomes of SEIB RDA group of the year. However 
it is  looking promising as we have been invited to the presentation which has 
sadly been moved from next week until 8th September so let’s keep our fingers 
crossed.  
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IMPORTANT 
NOTICES  

Please 
remember to 
use Peggy’s 
number if 
you need to 
get in touch 
not the 
facebook 
messenger 
as this is not 
regularly 
checked.  
07882286421 

Please 
remember the 
safeguarding 
officers are 
Peggy and 
Sophie -do not 
hesitate to 
pass on any 
concerns or 
queries in 
regard to 
social media 
or contact.   

http://www.ridingatthebrook.co.uk


Fundraising  
The time has come for us to re surface the school, we need to raise an extra £15,000 so keep your 
ideas coming any little amount helps.  
A big thank you to Amelia who raised over £380, such a great effort thank you so much.  
There are two bike rides happening in the summer please keep your eyes peeled to support them. 
Sian is on a letter writing mission to get us some money and much needed item in -  thank you!!  
As usual we need hand sanitisers biros, toilets rolls kitchen rolls felt tips and artificial flowers etc.  
Thank you for all the generous donations so far.  
Martin and H have designed some cards that they are selling to raise us some money - well done 
boys.  
Raffle Prizes needed please!  

Reminders:  
Please be careful when driving down the road to the Brook, there may be dogs horses children etc. 
Please keep in mind that young horses are ridden up the road they often need to be ridden side by 
side and will need lots of space. If necessary please reverse if you can.  

Please note that Peggy’s phone is off on Sunday’s and late evenings please don’t contact 
during these times.  
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	Please remember to use Peggy’s number if you need to get in touch not the facebook messenger as this is not regularly checked.

